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WWee  hhaavvee  ssiimmpplliiffiieedd  oouurr  ppoossttaaggee  aanndd  hhaannddlliinngg  cchhaarrggeess,,  ssoo  yyoouu  kknnooww  eexxaaccttllyy  hhooww  mmuucchh  iitt  

wwiillll  ccoosstt  ttoo  ggeett  yyoouurr  pprreecciioouuss  ppaarrcceell  ttoo  yyoouurr  ddoooorr!!  
  

  
STANDARD PRODUCT DELIVERY 
 
We deliver products Australia wide for a flat rate of $14.95. Conditions apply for items 
considered ‘bulky’ (please see below for further information) or in instances where the 
item ordered is small and shipping is local then reduced shipping rates MAY apply. 
 
Orders are generally dispatched within 2 business days. Shipping times are estimated at 
between 2-7 business days depending on your location within Australia. 
 
Registered Post is an added extra which you may request at check-out or via email and 
this is at an additional cost to the customer of $2.00 per order. If you choose this 
method, upon shipment you will receive a tracking number for your parcel sent from 
Australia Post. You can use this number to track the whereabouts of your parcel at any 
time.  
 
 
FREE SHIPPING 
 
Orders over $200 in total are shipped FREE within Australia (with some exceptions). For 
any items NOT included in this FREE postage offer, we have advised this is the case in 
that particular products description and will also advise what postage IS charged. 
Postage for these items is advised and remains the same shipped anywhere in Australia. 
Generally these items are BULKY items and will also be sent separately from the rest of 
your order.  
 
 
BULKY ITEMS 
(Teepees, Mocka products, Pool Noodles, Zen Boards, and Hula Hoops) 
 
These items may not be posted through Australia Post, rather an independent Courier 
company with applicable freight charges. A minimum standard freight charge of $18 
applies for these items however some State and Territory customers will need to pay 
extra. 
 
We will make contact with you by email or phone if any additional freight charges apply. 
This extra charge will be required before we can process the order. 
 
Please allow approximately 14 days for delivery. 
 
Please note: Bulky items may be shipped separately from the rest of your order.  



Bulky items are only available for delivery within Australia. 
 
BACKORDERS 
 
From time to time items are not readily in stock from our suppliers and these are then 
listed as a ‘BackOrder’. If you wish to place an order for an item on BackOrder, full 
payment is required upfront and an invoice will be issued to you for your records. Once 
the item becomes available we will advise you via email and arrange for the item to be 
shipped direct to you. Items may be on BackOrder for a period of 1-4 weeks. 


